
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

5. E-COMMUNICATION WORKING PARTY 
 
 The Board considered a report detailing meetings of the e-Communication Working Party, and its 

advice was sought regarding a change in direction and purpose of same. 
 
 It was resolved: 
 
 1. That the Working Party be charged with acquiring information about what computer training is 

being provided in the community, and issues arising from that. 
 
 2. That the Working Party become a committee of the Board. 
 
 


